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16. Strengthening the effectiveness and improving the efficiency of 
Agency safeguards (continued) 
(GC(62)/COM.5/L.2 and L.3) 

1. The VICE-CHAIR, reporting on the informal negotiations begun the previous day, said that they 
had unfolded in positive manner. A number of written proposals had been discussed. In particular, a 
constructive new proposal put forward by the delegation of Pakistan had garnered some support. There 
still remained points of contention, especially regarding the issues covered by paragraph 30, on the two 
draft resolutions submitted. The delegation of the Russian Federation had modified its stance on some 
issues. 

2. The CHAIR welcomed the progress made, particularly with regard to the reported proposal made 
by the delegation of Pakistan. He invited members to continue their informal consultations, under the 
continued leadership of the Vice-Chair. 

The meeting rose at 10.20 a.m. 


